Rosenberg Corey

From: Francine Conner <meanmamo@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 2:20 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: House Bill 2004-A

Re: Senate Committee on Human Services

I have been a landlord in Jackson County for over 40 years and | would like to urge you to vote NO on House
Bill 2004-A.

Thank you for your consideration.

Francine Conner-Coash

C & CRentals



